
Change Healthcare breach notification
Talking points for customer service staff

● On February 21, 2024, Utah Medicaid’s pharmacy vendor, Change Healthcare (CHC),
experienced a network and system outage. This caused problems for pharmacies
trying to fill prescriptions for Medicaid members.

● The pharmacy system is working again and Medicaid members can get prescriptions
filled.

● However, after a detailed review, CHC determined this incident impacted the security
of Medicaid members’ personal information held on that network.

● CHC is in the process ofmailing a letter to Medicaid members about the
personally identifiable data that was exposed. A copy of this letter is below.

● This letter is legitimate and not a scam.

● The letter will give members important information about:

○ The CHC security incident

○ The specific information that was seen and taken

○ What CHC is doing to restore the security of their data

○ What membres can do to help protect their data

● For more information, CHC has a toll-free number 1-866-262-5342, and an
informational website at changecybersupport.com.

August 2024

http://changecybersupport.com


August 2024



August 2024


